

Bim and Pardeep Sandhu Sandhu Charitable Foundation First Floor, Santon House 53-55 Uxbridge Road Ealing LONDON, W5 5SA

28 March 2017

Dear Bim and Pardeep,

Thank you so much for your incredibly generous donation of £15,000 to support Future Leaders – the best and brightest PhD students – as they begin their pancreatic cancer research career. Their work is critical in finding new ways to diagnose and treat this tough disease. Our Development Fund Board are personally matching your gift, doubling the impact of your support.

Too many people lose their lives to pancreatic cancer. As you heard last week, a major obstacle to the research breakthroughs people with pancreatic cancer so desperately need is the limited number of scientists working in the field. For more people to survive the disease we need to the best new talent to choose a career in pancreatic cancer research.

We are committed to funding £10million of research by 2022 and, as part of this, we are funding 10 Future Leaders at a cost of £1.15million. Your contribution to this goal is giving a new generation of scientists the opportunity to find answers today that will save lives tomorrow.

If you would like to receive updates about the progress you are helping Future Leaders make, or want to find out more about our work, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me or my colleague, Victoria, who will be happy to help. You can reach her at victoria.bullock@pancreaticcancer.org.uk.

People with pancreatic cancer simply cannot live without this research, which is only possible because of the generosity and commitment of supporters like you. Thank you again for your support.

Kind regards,

Alex Ford Chief Executive

6th Floor Westminster Tower 3 Albert Embankment London SE1 7SP

020 3535 7090 enquiries@pancreaticcancer.org.uk pancreaticcancer.org.uk